
 
                               www.universalcitybassclub.com 

          7 May 2019 

Meeting Called to order by President Fred Beard @ 7:39 pm 
  
Guest/Perspective New Members: None 
 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published 
 

Treasure Report:  April 2019 Treasurer Report presented by Stan.    
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

Lifetime member Bob Nothstine passed away on 17 March.  UCBC extended its condolences to the 

Family.  Please keep his family and loved ones in your prayers.  His Obituary is publish at 

https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/san-antonio-tx/robert-nothstine-8215297 

 

Tournament Report:  Brenda presented the April 2019 tournament results:  

 

Lake Amistad: 28 participants, 55 fish, total weight 94.25 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st Steve Connelley,     10 Fish, 15.31 lbs 1st Kris Hunter,         2 Fish,    4.98 lbs 

2nd Brian Hunter,    7 Fish,  9.48 lbs 2nd Stacey Linerode, 2 Fish,     2.81 lbs 

3rd Ken Schmoekel,     5 Fish,   9.01 lbs  

 

Big Bass: 

None 

 

Heavy Team:     Couples Division: 

Steve Connelley,  10 Fish, 15.31 lbs Brian Hunter,    7 Fish,         9.48 lbs 

George Shaw,  2 Fish,   3.95 lbs Kris Hunter,      2 Fish,         2.81 lbs 

Total Weight  12 Fish 19.26 lbs Total Weight 9 Fish         14.46 lbs  

 

Boys Division:     Girls Division:  

None      None 

 

Next tournament scheduled 18 & 19 May 2019, at Mathis Weigh in Location: State Park.  Weigh 

Time: Saturday @4pm & Sunday @ 2pm. 

Treasurer’s Report: April 2019 BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $8661.39 $60.00 

Total Income $2971.00$ $0.00 

Total Expenses $25.00$ $0.00 

Ending Balance $11607.39 $60.00 

https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/san-antonio-tx/robert-nothstine-8215297


 

TABC:  Brenda attended the meeting and stated it was short and the topic of discussion was the State 

Tournament. 

 

METRO:  2019 METRO City Championship (October 5-6) will be at Falcon Lake.  

 

Lifetime Members Fundraiser:  It was another successful fundraiser!  A very special thanks to Steve and 

Terri for sharing their place with us once again.  Also a big thanks to Brian Hunter with his special touch on the 

meat as it was fantastic along with the many side dishes and desserts provided by the folks attending. Randi 

Wayland Dave Teplicek, David & Dottie Glenney did an outstanding job on the auctions and thanks to all for the 

auction items provided especially Walter Vestal for donating the Doe Hunt.   

Income break out as follows: 
Meals    $515 

Live Auction $1517 

Silent auction   $295 

Doe hunt  $1100 
Donations   $399 

Total  $3826 

 

Top 8 Fundraiser & Club Picnic:  Scheduled for 24 August 19 at Steve Connelly’s house.  The 2018 

Top 8 anglers will be raising money to help fund the trip to TABC State.  The Top 8 will donate the food.  

If you have questions or would like to donate/volunteer please contact the Steve (team lead).    

 

Kid Fish:  Boysville Kid fish:  

Saturday, May 25 at 7:00 AM till about 2:00 PM 

Brenda Mareth place/pond 

1327 FM 3432  (Sulphur Springs Rd.) 

Adkins, TX. 
 

Vet Fish Day:  Brian Hunter has the lead and is moving to the Fall, More information to come 
 

Announcements:   

- Stan had his credit card compromised after eating at wright steak house in Del Rio.  He 

recommends checking your statements. 

- James and Rhonda shared their experiences fishing the Texas Bass Couples tour and the lakes 

they have fished, they are having a great time! 

- David Teplicek is having a QC issue with the skirts on his spinner baits, if your skirt has fallen 

apart please get with Dave and he will replace them. 

 

Meeting Adjourned:  8:45 pm 

 

 

Kris Hunter 

UCBC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


